
F O R     I M M E D I A T E     R E L E A S E 

 

To:  Deerfield Valley News, Brattleboro Reformer 

 

From:  Steven E. Adams, President, Deerfield Valley Farmers’ Day Association 

 

Date:  August 28, 2007 

 

RE:  90
th

 Annual Deerfield Valley Farmers’ Day Fair 

 

To The Editor: 

 

 

 

The Deerfield Valley Farmers’ Day Association would like to thank Governor James 

Douglas for paying us a visit and wishing us well on our landmark 90
th

 year!  We’d also 

like to thank all of our sponsors which have given so generously in the support the Fair.  

These contributions assist to publish the fair’s annual booklet, hold an exhibitor’s raffle, 

and subsidize competitions such as the Horse Pull, Ox Pull, Truck Pull, Horse Show, 

Sawing Competition, Pie Eating Contest, Talent Show, and Demolition Derby. 

 

These activities are organized by volunteers, and hence, it is commonplace for our 

sponsors to be approached by several different parties for contributions.  We are fortunate 

that our sponsors make contributions to more than one event. 

 

We would especially like to thank all of the volunteers who worked on this year’s fair. 

The fair was fantastic this year, and each of you made it happen.   

 

The fair wouldn’t be a fair without those who participate in the exhibits, so thank you to 

all who rose to the challenge and put in their efforts there.  Exhibits this year were at a ten 

year high, and it was beautiful to see the halls full.   

 

Thank you to all who participated in the events and competitions.  You helped us put on a 

great show. 

 

Of course, we must also thank our community volunteers from Deerfield Valley Rescue, 

Whitingham Rescue, Wilmington Fire Department, and the Wilmington Police 

Department who put in their time at the fair to keep us all safe. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Steven E. Adams, President, DVFDA 


